
 

 

Date: 24/06/2021 

To 
BSE Limited 
Department of Corporate Services             
PhirojJeejibhoy Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001 

  

To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Listing Department 
C-1, G- Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Request for extension for holding the Board Meeting for approval of Financial 
Results  for the Quarter and year ended March 31, 2021. 

 
Ref: BSE Scrip Code: 533270; NSE Symbol: BEDMUTHA 

 
With reference to the subject cited above and the earlier disclosures about the approval 
of Restructuring Plan by the Consortium Bankers consisting of Punjab National Bank, 
Bank of India, Bank of Baroda, Union Bank of India (Earlier Andhra Bank) and Exim Bank 
and its implementation thereof on the January 16, 2021, we would like to inform the 
following facts with respect to the further progress in this regard: 
  
Considering the huge transactions being part of the restructuring plan, we require all 
necessary documents viz. bank statements, vouchers for bank charges, interest 
calculation & its advises, calculation sheets etc. from the respective consortium bankers 
for making proper accounting entries and treatments so as to  finalize the Financial 
statements for the quarter and financial year ended 31st March, 2021 and provide the 
same to the Statutory Auditors to complete the Audit and then place it before the Audit 
Committee for review and the Board of Directors of the Company for approval.  
 
We were expecting the all the required details from the Consortium Bankers after March 
31, 2021 after closure of financial accounts from Bankers’ side, but considering the 
various reasons like lock down situation as per local authorities, less working hours / 
minimum amount of staff as per orders of local authorities, less number of employees 
due to Corona affected staff etc. till date we are unable to get all the required details 
from the Consortium Bankers.  As You know, the Company can not finalize its  financial 



 

 

statements on assumption based, to reflect the true and fair view, on the approval of 
the Restructuring proposal obtained from the Consortium Bankers.  Further, without the 
above required details from the respective Consortium Bankers in writing or through 
Bank Statements, the Statutory Auditors will not be in a position to complete the audit 
of the Financial Statements for the quarter and year ended March 31, 2021 and present 
their report in consonance with the accounting Standards, principles and policies.    
 
We are rigorously following up and constantly in touch with all the Bankers to get the 
details to finalise the Financial Statements for the quarter and year ended March 31, 
2021. We assure you that as soon as we get all the required details from Consortium 
Bankers, we will finalise the financial statements and hold the Board Meeting for 
approval of the Audited Results at the earliest and publish the same in accordance with 
the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Considering the above situation is beyond our control, we request You to kindly grant us 
extension for holding the Board Meeting for adoption of Financial Statements for the 
quarter and year ended March 31, 2021 and allow us to hold the Board Meeting after 
June 30, 2021 without imposing any penalty / fines. 
 
Kindly consider our request and grant us extension. 
 
 
 

Thanking You, 
 

 
 


